
From: Mark Waddams  
Sent: 11 May 2020 09:40 
To: Planning <Planning@exeter.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Re-consultation: Land to the North of Arran Gardens, Hollow Lane and Higher 
Furlong, Monkerton [18/1625/FUL] 
 

I refer to your email below. 
 
There are no Arboricultural objections to the proposal as no significant trees will be 
adversely affect by the proposal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Mark Waddams 
  
Senior Arboricultural Officer 
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